
Anew Massachusetts regulation requires facilities that
emitted more than 5,000 tons of carbon dioxide

(CO2) during 2008 to register with the state no later than
April 15, 2009. The new regulation also requires
registration for any facilities that reported air emissions
under the federal Clean Air Act Title V and combusted any
fossil fuel that resulted in CO2 emissions during 2008.

The Massachusetts Climate Protection and Green
Economy Act of 2008 (Act) charges the Executive Office
of Energy and Environmental Affairs (EOEEA) to set yearly
limits on greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions statewide. The
yearly limits must ratchet downward over time compared
to a 1990 baseline. Reducing emissions over time
requires that those emissions be quantified.

Facilities with Operating Permits from the Massachusetts
Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP) under
Clean Air Act Title V already report their emissions, but
the 5,000-ton threshold covers facilities that may be
unaccustomed to air-quality regulation.

MassDEP gives the following examples of sources that may
generate significant CO2 emissions: electric generating
units; emergency generators; industrial, commercial and
institutional boilers; wastewater treatment plants; municipal
waste combustors; landfills; manufacturers; facilities using
high global warming potential gases (CO2, methane, nitrous
oxide, hydrofluorocarbons, perfluorocarbons, and sulfur
hexafluoride); facilities using combined heat and power; and
facilities burning biomass.

MassDEP gives the following examples of fuel usage that
emit approximately 5,000 tons per year of GHG:

• combustion of 83.1 million cubic feet of natural gas

• combustion of 442,000 gallons of No. 2 fuel oil

• operation of a 30% efficient natural gas-fired 1.0 MW
electric generator run at 85% capacity

Based on U.S. Energy Information Administration data,
boilers burning this much natural gas or No. 2 fuel oil
could heat a building in New England of between 1.5 and
1.8 million square feet.

Beginning on April 15, 2010, MassDEP will begin requiring
the annual submittal of certified and verified reports of
CO2 emissions during the previous calendar year.

The authors, Jared Eigerman and Erin Morrissey, are
members of the Green Business and Real Estate groups.
They can be reached at jeigerman@goulstonstorrs and
emorrissey@goulstonstorrs.com.

If you need help determining whether your facilities are
subject to the new regulation and to ensure timely and
proper compliance, please contact:

Peter D. Corbett 617.574.4124
pcorbett@goulstonstorrs.com

Jared Eigerman 617.574.4191
jeigerman@goulstonstorrs

This client advisory should not be construed as legal
advice or legal opinion on any specific facts or
circumstances. The contents are intended for general
informational purposes only, and you are urged to consult
your own lawyer concerning your situation and any
specific legal questions you may have.

Pursuant to IRS Circular 230, please be advised that, this
communication is not intended to be, was not written to
be and cannot be used by any taxpayer for the purpose of
(i) avoiding penalties under U.S. federal tax law or (ii)
promoting, marketing or recommending to another
taxpayer any transaction or matter addressed herein.
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